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Back Up and Running!

Hello community partners, patients, and friends!
Here's our second quarterly newsletter of 2023.

Read through and click on the links to learn more.

Downtown Greensboro Office Reopened

After flooding over the Christmas Holidays forced
our Downtown Greensboro Medical and Dental
offices to temporarily shut down, we are excited

to announce that they are back to operating
normally. We are thrilled to welcome patients

back and are looking forward to serving you and
your family! If you would like to schedule an

appointment for either medical or dental, please
call 706-453-1201.

VISIT OUR WEBSITE

ADVOCACY

Oconee Valley Healthcare is looking
forward to celebrating National
Health Center Week from August 6-
12! This year's theme is
"Community Health Centers: The
Roadmap to a Stronger America".
For more information on NHCW,
please visit
www.healthcenterweek.org

If you are interested in ordering one
of our NHCW t-shirts, please use the

PROVIDERS

Our Provider Team is growing! We
now have 19 Medical Providers, 3
Pharmacists, 1 Dental Hygienist ,

and 1 Dentist on staff.

OUTREACH

Our Outreach Team is gearing up for
all Summer and Fall events! If you
are hosting an event and think we'd
be a good fit as a vendor, please

http://www.ovhealth.org/
https://healthcenterweek.org/


6/28/23, 11:17 AM Customize Your Email

https://em-ui.constantcontact.com/em-ui/em/page/em-ui/email#edit/activity/a11eb578-0ee2-4e6e-801d-2b711415b4a1 2/4

link below. Please note pick up will
be at our Downtown Greensboro
office (803 S. Main Street).﻿ Orders
must be placed by 7/14/2023.

https://www.customink.com/g/q
rw0-00cr-w246

reach out to our Outreach team via
email at marketing@ovhealth.org

WE'RE HIRING

We are currently hiring for multiple
positions at all of our office
locations! If you are interested in
learning more, please visit our
website by clicking the button
below!

Job Openings

Like us on Facebook and follow us on Instagram to see all our latest
pictures and announcements!

EMPLOYEE OF QUARTER 2

https://www.customink.com/g/qrw0-00cr-w246
mailto:marketing@ovhealth.org
https://www.ovhealth.org/career-opportunities/
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Join us in congratulating Clara Eguia as our Employee of Quarter 2! Clara
works hard one of our wonderful Desk Medical Assistants at our Lake
Oconee Office.

"During my time working at the Lake office, I got to see how their office
runs on a daily basis. During that time I saw how much dedication Clara
puts into her assignments. She works hard for her patients, and puts in a lot
of effort to complete what she works on. She also pays attention to what is
going on around her as well. There have been times that a patient needs
assistance up front, and she will offer to help get something done when she
sees that the Pars might not know how to do something. She will explain
the process so that we can learn for future reference as well. There were
times I witnessed she would go all the way to help a patient even when it is
not her office. She will still finish the patient case and make sure it gets to
the right person to get completed if she cannot do it herself. I believe Clara
should be Employee of the Quarter because her work ethics and standards
are what Oconee Valley stands for, and she is a wonderful leader as desk
MA. I seen her handle situations very diligently, and professionally, even
when it gets complicated. She is very professional with patients, and
explains things to where the patient can understand and feels confident
that they are being well taken care of. She is also a very encouraging
coworker. She made me feel welcomed when we were temporarily assigned
to work in the office, and has helped me adapt and understand things that I
was unaware of. This is my main example as to why she should be
employee of the quarter because her interactions with not only patients,
but her coworkers makes me feel comfortable and confident that her
assignments get processed in a timely manner."

Thank you for all of your hard work and dedication to OVH.
Congratulations, Clara!
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